
Website Clarifications 

We wanted to provide a response to some questions we received earlier than anticipated 

because the responses would provide clarification for all those submitting proposals. 

Please note the RFP referenced subdomains related to the Bi-State Regional Commission 

website and our redesign RFP.  Technically, these are not subdomains; they are separate 

websites for the following entities: Rock Island County Waste Management Agency 

(https://ricwma.org/) and Quad City Transit (https://qctransit.org/). We do not foresee 

significant reworking of the content of these sites; rather, we want them to be compatible with 

the new platform utilized for the Bi-State Regional Commission website and have a refreshed 

appearance.  Specifically, we are open other ideas QCTransit such as redirecting interested 

parties to a transit tab on the Bi-State site to accomplish a new-looking transit “site” that's 

integrated & easy to manage. 

We will not be providing a ballpark estimate in the RFP. We will negotiate pricing prior to 

selecting our vendor. 

When we state in the RFP that we want all pages from the current BSRC website to be rebuilt in 

the new design, Bi-State would be responsible for updated content where needed and the 

vendor would be responsible for incorporating said content. 

https://ricwma.org/
https://qctransit.org/

